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SAN MATEO, CALIFORNIA 

January 10, 1948 

Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your most interesting letter of December 21. 

We are so very glad to know that you were able to pick us 
up so r:ell on our special DXing broadcast. This broadcast 
was intoned for a special pick up in New Zealand and we are 
also glad to know that you picked it up on the East Coast. 

Your report checked with our log exactly and this letter 
will serve for verification. 

KVSM does not schedule regular test transmissions but we 
do hope that you will be able to pick us up again sometime. 

Best wishes to you for happy DXing in 48. 

MFP/mc 

Very truly yours, 

Lev 
erwy F. Planting , 

hie Engineer, KVSM 


